
Faculty Senate Resolution 09-01 
 

Recommendation to Create a Standing Website Advisory Committee 
 

Whereas the University website is used by all faculty, staff, and students of LSUHSC, as well as the 
public, and 
 
Whereas the organization of the current website can be challenging for those not already familiar 
with the administrative structure of the Health Sciences Center and its respective Schools,  
 
We resolve that a standing Website Advisory Committee be created.  This committee should 
comprise faculty (including at least one from the Faculty Senate), staff, and students to better identify 
university needs with respect to website development and ease of use. 


